
 Green-Oak Preschool 
 
 
SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

Thursday, January 11 and Fri-
day, January 12 are the  
Homeroom Parent Meetings 
for Valentine’s Day and Easter 
at 9 AM . See Mrs. Baker if 
you cannot attend.  
 
Mon., Jan. 15 there is NO 
SCHOOL.  It is Martin Luther 
King Day. 
 
 

JANUARY  
BIRTHDAYS   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 

Tuition is due January 
13! 
 
TESTING 
 
The 3 year old classes will be  
testing the month of January.  
The 3 year old 
classes teachers 
will be having 
Parent  
Conferences in February. More 
information about conferences 
will be in the February  
Newsletter.  
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CURRICULUM 
 
The 5 year old class will be learning 
the letters P,Q,and S, Numbers  
14– 17 and the children of China. 

 
The 4-5 year old's will be 
learning about the numbers 7 & 
8, letters N , O and P telephone 
numbers, addresses, doctors, 
dentists and winter fun. 
 
The 3-4 year old's will be  
exploring health, winter, snow, 
snowmen, the square shape and 
the color white and doing testing. 
 

 
 

 

    REGISTRATION 
 
 
There is a survey attached to the 
newsletter regarding registration 
for next year.  Please take a few 
moments to fill it out and return. 
This is only a survey , not  
Registration. We will be holding 
pre-registration for current  
students, before opening  
registration to the general public. 
We will be doing pre-registration 
in early February! 
More information will be  
available then. 
 

  

BAD WEATHER 
 

In the event of bad weather,  
remember to listen to WHIO 
AM /FM  (1290/95.7) on the  
radio or Channel 7 on the TV.   
If Kettering Schools are on delay 
or canceled Green-Oak is  
automatically canceled. 
Mrs. Baker will put the  
notification on radio and TV.  
Also , check Facebook and the 
message on the school number, 
252- 7840. 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
VOLUNTEERS  

NEEDED 
 

At the end of April, the Church 
and Preschool will be having a 

Garage Sale in our shelter house. 
We will be in need of helpers for 
set up, pricing, sales . If you’d be 
interested in helping, check with 

Mrs. Baker. 
 
 
 

SUB SALE  
FUNDRAISER 

 
Please read attached letter  

regarding our Sub Sale  
Fundraiser! 

 
 

 

252-7840 


